
                                                            
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
 
 
21st  April 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are delighted to be working with the King’s School Canterbury to offer the children some wonderful 
opportunities. Robin class have been invited to visit Kings School and be taken on a tour of Canterbury 
Cathedral. A snack will also be provided (all dietary requirements will be catered for). 
 
This trip is being funded by the King’s School so there is no payment needed.  
 

The trip is planned for Friday 28th April. They will be walking to the King’s School leaving school 

promptly after morning registration and will be back in time for lunch as normal.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs E Campbell  
 
 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
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